
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWNSHIP OF SOUTH

PARK
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
The  South  Park  Township
Board  of  Supervisors  has
scheduled a Public Hearing on
Monday, November 11, 2024,
at  6:30  p.m.,  in  the  Board
Room  of  the  South  Park
Township  Municipal  Building,
2675 Brownsville Road, South
Park,  PA  15129,  for  the
purpose  of  considering  the
Conditional  Use  Request
submitted  by  Sheffler  &
Company,  on  behalf  of
Foxlane  Homes,  with  regard
to  the  property  located  at
3501 Brownsville Road, being
Lot and Block No. 886-R-250,
for  the  purpose  of
constructing  a  Planned
Residential  Development
(PRD).

Karen F. Fosbaugh,
Township Manager


